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Our Vision 

Community and School in a 
partnership of mutual trust 
and respect, to ensure all 
students will thrive as 
learners, leaders and          
responsible, productive   
citizens. 

PBL Values 

Respect 
Responsibility 
Personal Best 

 

PBL Focus -Playground 

 I play where the teacher can 
see me 

 I put my rubbish in the bin 

 I sit on the seats until I have 
finished my food 

 I return sports equipment I 
have borrowed 

 I play safely on the fixed 
equipment  

School Staff 2018 
=  

Miss Harris         K Britto (0.2AP) 

Miss Crammond       K Monet 

Miss Wilkinson         K Bancroft 

Ms Lawrence          1 Da Vinci 

Mr Vella          1 Picasso 

Miss Wilson         1 Warhol 

Mr Fox          2 Frank 

Miss Bransby         2 Renoir 

Mrs Warren         3/4 Matisse 

Miss Cockburn         3/4 Kandinsky 

Mrs Goss         3/4 Gonsalves 

Mr Basso         3/4 Done 

Mr Mackney         5/6 Blake 

Ms O’Connor         5/6 O’Keefe 

Ms Wilson         5/6 Duncanson (AP) 

Principal  Mrs Getley 

Instructional Leader Mrs A Cassidy 

IL / AP   Mrs Waugh 

   Miss Jackson 

Library    Mrs Caloia 

   Mrs Laws 

Support   Mrs Kronast 

   Mrs Sheens 

   Mrs Watson 

   Mrs Rahman 

   Mrs Chapman 

SLSO   Mrs Elmer 

   Mrs Olsen 

   Mrs Marsh 

   Mrs Carroll 

SAM   Mrs Williams 

SAO   Ms Sherwood 

   Mrs Wheeler 

GA   Mr Delarue 

 

School Security 

1300 880021 

Stage 3 Camp  -  Berry, NSW 
Last week Stage 3 went on an adventurous camp to Berry. 
We enjoyed a variety of different activities and we pushed 
ourselves past the limits. We participated in many activities 
including rock climbing, canoeing, giant swing, cable glide, 
archery, 6km mountain hike & cook out where we made 
delicious damper. All of Stage 3 had an awesome time with 
each other.  Everybody learnt new skills and abilities to use 
in their future lives. 

By: Stephanie & Jamie 5/6O 





On camp there were lots of enjoyable and engaging activities to make time fly. Over the 

five days we all partook in a number of fun activities including the cable glide, giant swing, 

canoeing, mountain hike, cookout and rock climbing. You get breakfast, lunch, dinner and 

supper after the great night show that occurs every night. You get free time after every          

activity. They have tyres, a basketball court, a tennis court and a green field to run around 

on with your friends. 

The bus ride takes two and a half to three hours from Llandilo to Berry. There are cabins of 

4 and 2 lots of 6 cabins in which there are 2 or 3 bunk beds in each. You get an opportunity 

to take a shower in the night or in the morning. Camp was a great experience and I hope 

you visit and have as much fun as us. 

By Jordan I.  -  5/6D 

 

 

 

Last week the whole of Stage 3 went on a five day camp to Berry Sport and Recreation  

Centre. The bus trip was about two and a half to three hours long. There were two buses 

carrying at least 40 students each. 

The first day was very fun because as soon as we got there it was straight into the first      

activity. We were able to do rock climbing, archery, canoeing, bush walking, giant swing,  

and a cook out which we couldn’t do unfortunately because of the weather. 

The second night we had a night show.We had to do a series of challenges that you had to 

complete as part of a team. The third night show was the twisted Olympics and the last 

night show was a disco where you freely danced all night. 

By Luke P.  -  5/6D 



From the Principal………. 
We have come to the end of another busy term! I am looking forward to working with the 

students, community and staff in the role of Relieving Principal over the next few weeks.        

Mrs Getley will return as Principal in Term 4, Week 6. 

Stage 3 Camp 

It is good to hear that the students enjoyed their time at camp in Berry. I sincerely thank the 

staff who spent a week away from their families to provide our students with unique and    

exciting opportunities. As you may be aware, Mr Mackney was taken to hospital due to a 

medical condition during camp. Mr Mackney is currently still recovering in hospital and will 

return to the school later in Term 4. I wish him well in his recovery. 

Professional Learning 

Did you know that teachers are required to undertake a variety of professional learning to 

maintain their accreditation? Some of the current professional learning recently undertaken 

by staff at Llandilo Public School include “L3” (Language, Learning and Literacy), Building 

Numeracy Leadership, Spirals of Inquiry and “Minecraft: Education Edition Introduction.”   

These courses provide a wonderful opportunity for staff to learn and enrich the education of 

students at the school. Our Professional Learning sessions are also held on a Tuesday             

afternoon each week. This is a chance for staff to learn from each other, share knowledge 

gained through professional learning and collaborate. Please note that staff are not able to 

hold impromptu meetings on a Tuesday as their attendance is required at professional  

learning. 

Classing 2019 

Early next term we will begin carefully looking at classes for 2019. The process takes a great 

deal of time and deliberation.  If you have particular considerations for the classroom         

environment your child may  benefit from, please advise me in writing by the end of Week 1, 

Term 4. Please note that this is not an opportunity to request a particular teacher. Letters will 

be considered however I would like to emphasise that the school will make the final decision 

on class placements, taking into account the needs of all students and the classing            

structures.  If you are aware that your child/ren will not be returning to Llandilo Public School 

in 2019, would you kindly let the office know as soon as possible. 

Wishing you all a safe and harmonious break.  I look forward to working with you next term. 

Yours in Education, 

 

 

Nicole Waugh 
Relieving Principal 



Featherdale Animal Park 
 

Kindy went to Featherdale Animal Park on Wednesday 12th September.            

Everyone had a wonderful day. They got to see lots of  different animals and 

learnt about what animals need to survive. 



Great Aussie Book Swap 

On Wednesday 26th September, Llandilo Public School held a Book 

Swap. Students brought in an unwanted book from home and for a 

gold coin donation they could swap it for another book. All funds 

raised go towards buying new books for remote indigenous                

communities . 



 

 

 

On Tuesday some selected students went to Cranebrook High 

School for Maths Deadlys. The students were split into three 

groups with 4 people in each group and did a variety of challenges. 

The activities we did where navigator, number problems, free 

choice money game & the buzzer 

game. We had a great time 

working together and thank you 

to Miss Cockburn, Mrs Carroll 

and Mrs Williams for an amazing 

day. 

By Talia & Jonathan 

MATHS 

DEADLYS 



Math Deadlys is a really fun math competition that I really enjoyed! 

My group and I had lots of fun helping each other out and solving 

what needed to be done. We did activities such as answering 

questions using a buzzer, navigation and more. My group and I 

tried our hardest and personal best! After the activities we did a 

times table competition and the Llandilo representatives were     

really proud of Toby who won. At the end of the day my group 

came ninth and our school came fourth but I was still really proud. 

By Aleaha 5/6D 

Math Deadlys was fun and very competitive. It was fun versing the 

other schools. It made me happy. My favourite activity was the 

navigation game. My group had so much fun, even though we lost 

it didn’t matter because we enjoyed ourselves so much. 

By Jasmine 5/6D 



District Athletics Carnival 

On the 29thand 30th of August a group of young athletes went to Werrington 

Athletics Centre for their district athletics carnival. There were many field 

and track events that we participated in over two days. The children that             

participated tried their best to get to the next level. The events that we 

participated in were 100 metres, 200 metres, 800 metres, 400 metres relay, 

shot put, discus, high jump & long jump. The children tried their best and all 

had a great day. Thank you to Ms Cockburn & Ms O’Connor for a great day. 

By Stephanie & Jonathan 

5/6O 



Cooking with Mrs Sheens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When I do cooking with Mrs Sheens I help Mrs Sheens with cutting and doing lots 

of cooking. Thank you Mrs Sheens for letting me cook.  

Thomas R  -  1P 

When we cooked I made tacos. It was fun. I had meat, lettuce and cheese.  

Matthew K  -  1P 

I liked cooking the meat for tacos because I was the responsible one to cook at the 

stove.  

Daniel T  -  2R 

 

 

 

 

 

 



When we made tacos I liked the flavour and the meat. I enjoyed cutting the most. 

Rhys  -  3/4G 

I liked helping the little kids. My favourite thing to cook was banana and choc chip 

muffins. 

Charlotte  -  3/4M 







Notices 

 Last day of term is Friday 28th September. 

 First day back for students , Term 4 is Monday 15th October. 

 

We are still collecting empty dental           

hygiene products and packaging. The last 

day to place these in the box is Friday 

19th October. If you could get all your 

family and friends involved and collect as 

much as you can over the school holidays it would be 

greatly appreciated! 


